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13th November 2024  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Parent Survey 2024  

 

As part of our ongoing efforts to improve our school and provide the best possible education for 

your children, we are conducting a parent survey. Your feedback is invaluable to us and will help 

shape the future of our school. 

 

We kindly ask you to take a few minutes to complete the survey. To complete the survey, please 
click here: Wellesley Park Parent Survey 2024  
The survey should take between 5 to 15 mins to complete and can be accessed via phone, tablet or 

computer. Surveys are completely anonymous and confidential.  

 

Your responses will remain confidential and will be used solely for the purpose of enhancing our 

school environment and educational practices. 

 

Please complete the survey by 4th December 2024. Your participation is greatly appreciated and 

will make a significant difference to our continuous improvement efforts. 

If you have any issues accessing the survey, please contact the school office for assistance.  

 

We look forward to receiving your feedback.  

Kind regards, 

 

Carly Wilkins 

Headteacher 

https://edurio.com/teacher/poll/uAZzLG

